From: Sergio Ricardo <checo.sr41@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 2:41 PM

To: City Clerk Group

Subject: City Council/Planning Commission Workshop
Hello,

My name is Sergio and | would like to offer the following comment about the meeting tonight. If any additional rezoning
and housing is planned for western Goleta area, you HAVE to include a proposal to add an additional highway 101 access
(on/off ramps) between Glen Anie and Winchester Canyon. The traffic situation at Glen Anie/Storke & Hollister is
unbearable as it is and cannot take any more traffic.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sergio

Goleta Resident
(iLa Calera Way)





